
Church Tomorrow ~ Look ! NEW Location at Melford! 
 
Andrew Love 
June 6, 2015 
 

Dear Family, Oldies, Newbies, Visitors, New Friends, ! 

A REMINDER !!  

Please Join Us  

Tomorrow, Sunday June 7, 2015 

Our First Sunday Service Worship Meeting at our new 
location, the New Melford!!! 

 

Pastor Andrew will be offering the first sermon at the new 

location! 

“Sitting by the Fire”   

The New Home of New Hope Family Church 

4801 M Tesla Drive Melford, Bowie, Maryland 

Sunday School as Usual, rooms assigned as you arrive. 

Also...  

GAMBIA TALENT SHOW FUNDRAISER 12:30-

2:00pm 

At Melford 



An absolutely memorizing display of heart and talent.    

Please plan to linger after church and attend the much 

awaited and truly amazing Special Second Gen Talent show 

Fundraiser to support our mission work in The Gambia, Africa. 

Our Second Gen Musicians, artists, singers and dancers are 

beyond good ! They are really amazing. 

Show tickets $5 each and $20 for a whole family  

Full Korean Bulgolgi Lunch on Sale  

Yumm! 

Church Services  will no longer be held  at New Hope Academy in Landover Hills 

and will instead be held  every Sunday at our new home in Melford in Bowie. 
(This is the exact same building as the existing Melford facility, just down all the 

way at the end, on the corner,  closest to Rt 50) 

Hopefully we'll come up with a couple of parking attendants who may be able to as 

sit with the new parking layout. As much as possible we hope folks can park 

around the back side and walk to the corner entrance location.  And we look 

forward to seeing you in out exciting new location ! 

Questions:  Jim Boothby 

 


